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29th April 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Primary Summer Festival – Emmaus Youth Village – Thursday 26th June 2025 
We are taking the Year 6 children to the Youth Village for the Diocesan Primary Schools‘ Festival.  The day 
is a great opportunity for our children to mix with many others from different parts of the diocese and 
activities will be both practical and spiritual. 
 
The children should come dressed in school uniform.  Sensible shoes must be worn, as they will be outside 
for part of the day. 
 
A form will be sent out via email for you to let us know your child’s dinner arrangement for the day. Please 
complete this as soon as possible, but no later than 14th June to enable provisions to be ordered.  If you 
provide a packed lunch for your child, glass bottles, nuts or fizzy drinks are not allowed.  There will be a 
water station available to refill bottles. 
 
As we must arrive at the Youth Village for 9:45am, we will be leaving school at 8:45am prompt. Please can 
pupils be dropped off at school for 8:30am. The children will return to school at approximately 4.45pm.   
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £12 per pupil, which can be paid on ParentPay. Coach costs will 
be fully funded by the school. 
 
The EV4 Whole of School Life consent form covers your child attending this trip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Ashton 
Executive Headteacher 
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